
Prevention Program RFP Q & A 

 

Question:  Are there one or two Program Reporting Unit Numbers (PRUs) for the County?  

Greene County has a PRU for prevention education and a PRU for prevention counseling. Is that 

also available for Columbia? 

If no, is that an avenue the County would be willing to look into? 
 

Answer:  This depends on the service(s) the agency proposes to offer.  If they offer primary 

prevention and other prevention (prevention counseling) they will be assigned 2 PRU’s: one for 

primary and one for other prevention.  


